400 Chestnut Street Tower 11

March 26, 1980

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Mr. L. S. Rubenstein, Acting Chief
Light Water Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Project Management

U.5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Rubenstein:

In the Matter of the Application of ) Docket No. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority )

Enclosed is our response to your letter to H. G. Parris dated March 13,
1980, requesting information on the low pressure turbine inspection
required by section 9.3 of the Sequoyah unit 1 technical specifications.
The enclosed information consists of the TVA visual inspection procedure
for the low pressure turbines (Special Maintenance Instruction SMI-1-1-1)

and a description of the Westinghouse ultrasonic inspection program
(Enclosure 2).

Ultrasonic and visual inspection of the unit 1 low pressure turbines
is scheduled to be completed by March 31, 1980.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with D. L. Lambert at
FTS 854-2581.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

ATRUNY,

L. M. Mills, Manager
Nuclear Regulation and Safety
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